
Black Blazer
15.11.2019
A collection of textile samples lay spread out on the table –
Samsa was travelling salesman – and above it there hung a
picture  that  he  had  recently  cut  out  of  an  illustrated
magazine and housed in a nice, gilded frame. It showed a lady
fitted out with a fur hat and fur boa who sat upright, raising
a heavy.

Black Shoes
15.11.2019
A collection of textile samples lay spread out on the table –
Samsa was travelling salesman – and above it there hung a
picture  that  he  had  recently  cut  out  of  an  illustrated
magazine and housed in a nice, gilded frame. It showed a lady
fitted out with a fur hat and fur boa who sat upright, raising
a heavy.

Black Suit
15.11.2019
A collection of textile samples lay spread out on the table –
Samsa was travelling salesman – and above it there hung a
picture  that  he  had  recently  cut  out  of  an  illustrated
magazine and housed in a nice, gilded frame. It showed a lady
fitted out with a fur hat and fur boa who sat upright, raising

https://aedpmu.tj/product/black-blazer/
https://aedpmu.tj/product/black-shoes/
https://aedpmu.tj/product/black-suit/


a heavy.

Chelsea Boots
15.11.2019
A collection of textile samples lay spread out on the table –
Samsa was travelling salesman – and above it there hung a
picture  that  he  had  recently  cut  out  of  an  illustrated
magazine and housed in a nice, gilded frame. It showed a lady
fitted out with a fur hat and fur boa who sat upright, raising
a heavy.

Flat Shoes
15.11.2019
A collection of textile samples lay spread out on the table –
Samsa was travelling salesman – and above it there hung a
picture  that  he  had  recently  cut  out  of  an  illustrated
magazine and housed in a nice, gilded frame. It showed a lady
fitted out with a fur hat and fur boa who sat upright, raising
a heavy.

https://aedpmu.tj/product/chelsea-boots/
https://aedpmu.tj/product/flat-shoes/


Light Blue Shirt
15.11.2019
A collection of textile samples lay spread out on the table –
Samsa was travelling salesman – and above it there hung a
picture  that  he  had  recently  cut  out  of  an  illustrated
magazine and housed in a nice, gilded frame. It showed a lady
fitted out with a fur hat and fur boa who sat upright, raising
a heavy.

Monochrome Cami
15.11.2019
A collection of textile samples lay spread out on the table –
Samsa was travelling salesman – and above it there hung a
picture  that  he  had  recently  cut  out  of  an  illustrated
magazine and housed in a nice, gilded frame. It showed a lady
fitted out with a fur hat and fur boa who sat upright, raising
a heavy.

White Tailored Blazer
15.11.2019
A collection of textile samples lay spread out on the table –
Samsa was travelling salesman – and above it there hung a
picture  that  he  had  recently  cut  out  of  an  illustrated
magazine and housed in a nice, gilded frame. It showed a lady
fitted out with a fur hat and fur boa who sat upright, raising

https://aedpmu.tj/product/light-blue-shirt/
https://aedpmu.tj/product/monochrome-cami/
https://aedpmu.tj/product/white-tailored-blazer/


a heavy.


